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13th May 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carer,  

I would like to say a big well done to our Y6 children for their hard work and amazing 

attitude to the SATs tests this week. We are so, so proud of them all! 

We have been busy spending the monies raised from the London Mini Marathon on 

lots of new, exciting playground equipment and specialist PE equipment. As soon as it 

all arrives the children will have lots of new games to play at playtime!! 

Please make sure you send your children into school with hats and suncream if they 

need it now that the weather is getting warmer! 

After the half term holiday we will be having a Science Week - a whole week of focusing 

on scientific knowledge, skills and experiments!! We know the children really look 

forward to this! 

Finally - please do add Saturday June 25th to your diaries - the date for our Summer 

Fair!!! We are all so excited and know it will be a great success. Thank you so much to 

Friends of Barn Croft for their hard work in organising it all! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Tracey Griffiths 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Key Diary Dates 

 

 
25th May 

Jubilee Lunch 

 
25th May 

Rec & KS1 Disco 

 

26th May 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 Trip  

 

27th May 

Y3, Y4 & Y5 Disco  

 
27th May  

Last day of Half-Term 

 
30th May – 3rd June 

Half-Term Holiday 

 

6th June – 10th June 

Science Week 

 
17th June 

Class School Photos 

 
25th June 

Summer Fair 

 
28th June – 1st July 

Y6 Residential - Gilwell 

 

 

Hot Chocolate 
Reception – Gaby 

Y1 – Zoe 
Y2 – Theo 

Y3 -Nateisha 
Y4 – Jemima 
Y5 – Naomi 

Y6 – Finn 

  

Item Request!! 

Early Years would really 
like any of these 

unwanted items for their 
home corner; a 2 seater 
Sofa, Coffee Table, Floor 

lamp and bookshelf.  

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Reading 

Reception – Leon & Mabel    

Year 1 – Hannah & Morris 

Year 2 – Audrey & Lycia   

Year 3 – Indi & Rumejsa    

Year 4 – Lily & Yousra                  

Year 5 – James & Karima  

Year 6 - Augustine & Iris       

Tea Time Club – Tomas – Year 4  

 
 

  



 

 

 



 

We’re excited to be part of the project POWER  - this is a local project with big ambitions – to use one street in 

Walthamstow as a template for people powered action here and now and demand for Government action on 

both climate and economy.  Initiated by the team behind the Bank Job (www.bankjob.pictures) we were 

previously involved with, this involves printing money (called ‘Greenbacks’), selling the banknotes as artworks 

and raising the money (sterling) to both: 

 Build a POWER STATION by installing solar onto one street as a model for how this could/should be 

happening across the country to address poverty and climate and energy crisis. 

 Unleash economic stimulus distributing sterling to local organisations working for social, economic 

justice – and that includes us! 

Over the next 3 months the race is on to raise £1Million through the sale of these Ltd edition bank note 

artworks and we, at Barn Croft stand to gain significant funds should this be successful that will help us 

at Barn Croft 

 

The greenback bank notes are works of art being made right now in Walthamstow. Visit the money printing 

facility installed at 1B Coppermill Lane, E17 7HA 

Wed, Thurs, Sat, Sun 1-5pm. Friday 3-7pm. Closing night event Thurs 26 May. 

Do come along to a launch event this SATURDAY 14th MAY at the Outset Centre, 2A Grange Rd, London E17 

8AH  3-6pm where you can find out more and see the films the POWER team made about each of the 

organisations involved. 

Like Bank Job, POWER involves constant filming and the whole project will be part of a feature documentary 

film. 

Find out more at www.power.film 

http://www.bankjob.pictures/
http://www.power.film/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Please can you send your requests for a space via the SEND email address 

on: send@barncroft.waltham.sch.uk  
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Clubs 

Clubs have started this week, please see the table below. 

Please ensure you have returned the slips back to the office as we will need 
to know what your child will be doing after the club.  

Payments will be on Parentmail after a few weeks in to the clubs as some 
children might change their minds.  

 



 

 

 


